
October 10, 1966

Dear

I have received your letter concerning the sources

[and wish hereby to thank you very much-. The information you

supplied seems entirely adequate for our needs both now and in the

future. Of particular interest are your suggestions concerning the

possibility of obtaining some of these animals

I will proceed to shake thi3 down and 3ee what can be done about it-

if anything.

You seem to have covered thi3 topic so well that, at thi3 point

in time, I cannot think of anything else I could possibly ask you to

do. It seems to me that you have put the monkey 3quarcly on my
back to take action and I will proceed to do so. I am taking the

liberty of sending a cony of your letter
j
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I hope that things continue to move along smoothly with the

range element, and shall be looking forward with great anticipation

to a field demonstration. I discussed i.*2i3 with jwhen

he last visited here. I think we have a workable field testing plan

worked out.

|"All Pet's

Magazine". I, unfortunately, do not have a copy of either the

magazine or the article {assures me it came out within

the last two or three months.

Best regards to all.


